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 Monthly Town Police Department Report 
                      For the Month of March 2023 

 

Incidents Reported in Town: 

Suspicious Person 1  Check on Welfare 4  Family Dispute 2 

Commercial Alarm 2  Unknown Trouble 1   Tampering Call 1  

Vehicle Accident 5  Abduction Call 1   Disorderly Call 1 

Found Property 1  Assist Fire Dept. 1   Domestic Call 3 

 Subject Stop 1  Missing Person 1  Stolen Auto 2  

 911 Disconnect 1 Vandalism Call 1  

 

   
Chief Burse participated in the Prince George’s Chiefs Association meeting. 

            

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby, and Pfc. Anderson conducted high visibility patrols throughout the Town.  

 

Chief Burse participated in the Baltimore Region Law Enforcement Coordinating Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the weekly Prince George’s County Police Crime meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the Division 2 Coffee Club Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby, and Pfc. Anderson participated in the Coffee with a Cop meeting.  

 

Cpl. Johnson attended a Human Trafficking Training Conference. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the weekly Conduent meeting. 

 

Chief Burse attended the Swearing-in of Chief Harris of the City of Seat Pleasant. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the Criminal tice Coordinating Council Meeting with Judge Cotton. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the Maryland Chief’s Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse, Mayor Franklin and Commissioner Lott participated in a Community Conversation at the Old Mill Rd 

Office Park.  


